Dear Honor Flight Crew. April 7, 2020

Please accept this donation in honor of my dad. Eugene R. Diercks who was
a Korean War veteran, and went on Honor Flight #22 on October 12,2015.

| was lucky enough to be able to go with my dad on this flight, and
appreciate everything that was done for him and the other veterans on that
special day. Thank you for all you do.

If you are ever in need of a sponsor to travel with a veteran, my husband
would like to be added to the list of potential people.

Pete Bushmaker

3221 87th Street South

Wisconsin Rapids, WI. 54494

Thank you for continuing to take this amazing trip with our veteran hero's.
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Barb Bushmaker



